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REPEAL OF BILL 124 

On November 29, 2022 Justice Koehnen of the Ontario Superior Court released its decision striking 

down Bill 124 Wage Restraint legislation. The decision was appealed to the Ontario Court of Appeal.  

On February 13, 2024 the Court of Appeal upheld the lower court decision regarding unionized 

employees. The Ontario Government subsequently repealed the legislation such that there is currently 

no limitation to the amount of wage increases College employees may receive. 

 


